
Transport to the College – 2024 and beyond 

 

School Bus Services  
 

 

 

As part of the college online 

enrolment application form, we 

are asking parents and caregivers 

to request assistance with transport 

if it may be needed. This will help 

the college to work with Brougham 

Buses to establish school bus routes 

through our enrolment zone and 

cater for as many students as 

possible. This work will commence 

in April 2023 and proposed routes 

will be published on the school 

web site soon afterwards. 

 

 

 

 
 

Train Services  
 

 

Current plans show that a new 

railway station will be situated 

around 200 metres from the school 

named Ngaakooroa / Drury West. 

This station is planned to be 

operational from 2025 and will be 

a further transport option for 

students. 

 

 

 
 

Own Transport  
 

The college is situated on Burtt 

Road in Drury, minutes from the 

SH1 motorway. Current plans show 

parking bays by the side of the 

school site for families to be able to 

drop students off safely.  

 

 
 


